lowa Department of Human Services

Terry E. Branstad Kim Reynolds Charles M. Palmer
Governor Lt. Governor Director

December 2, 2014

Michael Marshall ' Carmine Boal

Secretary of Senate Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol State Capitol

LOCAL LOCAL

Dear Mr. Marshall and Ms. Boal;

Enclosed please find a copy of the 2014 report to the General Assembly relative to the
analysis of employee turnover in nursing facilities. This report was prepared pursuant to
directive contained in House File 2539, Section 71 (82" G.A)).

In accordance with this legislation, the Department of Human Services was directed to submit
a report on an annual basis to the governor and general assembly, which provides an
analysis of direct care worker and other nursing facility employee turnover. '

Sincerely, ‘
Gty ysm
Jéphifer is Harbison

Policy Advisor

Enclosure

cc:  Terry E. Branstad, Governor
Senator Jack Hatch
Senator David Johnson
Representative David Heaton
Representative Lisa Heddens
Legislative Service Agency
Aaron Todd, Senate Democrat Caucus
Josh Bronsink, Senate Republican Caucus
Carrie Malone, House Republican Caucus
Zeke Furlong, House Democrat Caucus
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